
 
 

 
 

7th September 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Re: GCSE Core Information Evening – Tuesday 13th September 2022  
 
I am pleased to invite you to our Core Subject Information Evening. This evening will give 
you a vital opportunity to hear about the content of English, Maths and Science as well the 
assessment and examination process for the upcoming November Mock Exams and the 
GCSE exams your child will be sitting in Spring 2023.  Students will also be receiving their 
Summer 22 mock exam results. 
 
Please arrive promptly through the Church Road gate at your child's designated time: 
 
Tutor groups 11.1 – 11.5  
 4pm – Evening begins with presentations from the Core Subjects leader (English, Maths & 
Science) 
 
Tutor groups 11.6 –11.10  
4.45pm - Evening begins with presentations from the Core Subjects leader (English, Maths 
& Science) 
 

This evening aims to give as much information as possible to enable you to actively support 
your child so that she/ he achieves their full potential and makes the most of their 
opportunities at school. 

We look forward to seeing you, accompanied by your child (in school uniform).   

 Yours sincerely  

 

Ms J Ugulini 
Year 11 Pastoral Achievement Leader  
 


